
Draft Animal Management Plan 
2021 - 2025

As a Council, we are required to have a management plan in place to 
proactively address issues related to dogs and cats.

 A plan is important for:

  having healthy, active pets and owners in our City
  supporting ‘best’ or ‘recommended’ animal management practices
  maximising desexing, microchipping and registration requirements 

mandated within the Dog and Cat Management Act 1995
  working with our community … and more

Consultation closes 5pm on 24 August 2020.
 For more information and to have your say

yoursaycharlessturt.com.au


